

## Creek Fire Storytelling Project

## Get your stories in by September 30, 2022!!!

## Dear Community,

The Resiliency Fund is committed to honoring the historical legacy of the Central Sierra region by collecting community stories of the Creek Fire--and the unique histories that precede it-- and preserving those stories through the Central Sierra Historical Society.

Our team is working to create a printed book of our collected stories. To have your story included in the book we need to have it by <u>the end of September 2022.</u> Stories collected after this point will still be included in our digital/online collection.

Please share your stories with us, we can help you write or record it!

- Tell us about your experience during the Creek Fire... or
- Tell us about your home, cabin, property before & after the Creek Fire...

We are preserving written stories and photos, as well as recordings of stories and interviews. We have volunteers who can help record your story. Please go to our website for more details and to read the stories of others in our "Community Stories" section.

https://museumofthesierra.org/resiliencyfund/storytelling-program/

Email <u>kristin@sierrahistorical.org</u> with questions.

If you wish to submit via mail or email, please include this submission form (on back).

